
PAGE 20

SPECIAL THANKS
To all those who attended the church Listening Sessions held by the Church Council during

the month of February. Your input was invaluable!
 

To Erin Arthur for providing special music “Ashes” at our Ash Wednesday service.
 

To Joe Rychtik for being the Confirmation Class parent helper.
 

To Don Niederfrank for providing guest leadership and meditations at both services on

February 18.
 

To the Fellowship Team for hosting a delicious Soup and Salad Potluck Lunch on February

18.
 

To Kylee Olson for providing special music on the piano on February 25.
 

To all those who responded to the Thrive Team survey.
 

To Jane Spalding for creating a beautiful altar centerpiece for Lent.
 

To our February Nursery Caregivers: Addison and Leeann Wellenstein, Chloe and Dawn

Rychtik, and Simon and Amy Gilhooly.
 

To our February Worship Leaders: Ric Probst, Gary Tackes, Scott Symes, Jason Jacque,

David Franks, and our Confirmation Class.
 

To Chris Drasch for sending birthday, anniversary, and cards of concern to our members

and friends in February.
 

To Terry McManus for hosting Thrive Team meetings at her home.

CONGRATULATIONS
To Bob and Jess Korup, on the birth of their son Harvey Roy Korup on February 12. Harvey

weighed in at 9 pounds 10 ounces and was 21 inches long.

Jennifer Dimmer and Rhonda Thompson, our church RaiseRight Coordinators, will be placing an

order on Sunday, March 10. The gift cards will be available at the church for pick up starting on

Sunday, March 17. You can enroll and place an order on the company website,

RaiseRight.com/enroll. Our church enrollment code is P8I47VHNX56H. Or, you can complete

the paper form and write out a check to the church. Thank you!
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